Nga FPirihimana O Aotearoa

&P
X}/ POLjEE

17/2705

Max Tongue
fyi-request-5543-69de32i8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Tongue

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 14 March 2017, for information on Police’s
speed enforcement equipment.
You requested:

1. I request you email me a copy of the 2015 Speed enforcement policy Stalker Lidar EU
Operators Manual.pdf 2015.

You have clarified this request to refer to:

Please send both documents [the speed detection equipment operators manual and
Stalker Lidar EU Operators Manual].

Please find attached the documents requested.

| hope you find this information useful.

Yours sincerely

Superintendent Steve Greally
National Manager Road Policing

Safer Communities Together




